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Another useless government unelected commission designed to help someone.  This 

is exactly what federal DOGE is working to eliminate. You can't help everyone with 

some more bureaucrats.  All it does is water more taxes dollars. Please vote no on 

another bill with no purpose.  

Thank you.  


